
 Proclamation 
Of the Mayor 

Of the City of Los Altos, California 
 
 

WHEREAS, this spring marked the 30th anniversary of the Friends of Stevens Creek Trail as a non-profit organization; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Friends promote community pride and involvement in the completion, enhancement, and enjoyment of the Stevens 
Creek and Permanente Creek trails and wildlife corridors; and  
 
WHEREAS, in commemoration of their anniversary, the Friends are displaying a large quilt made from previous Trailblazer Race T-
shirts, which is on display at the Los Altos Community Center until August 3rd; and 
 
WHEREAS, this year’s Trailblazer Race, on September 24th, 2023, will be the 29th instance of this community event; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City of Los Altos wishes to thank the Friends of Stevens Creek Trail for their work and recognize their great 
contribution to our community and the South Bay; 
 
NOW THEREFORE, I, Sally Meadows, Mayor of the City of Los Altos, and on behalf of the entire Los Altos City Council, do hereby 
recognize, honor, and express the City’s appreciation of:  
 

Friends of Stevens Creek Trail 
 

In Witness whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of the City of Los Altos this 11th day of July 2023. 
 
 
 

___________________________________ 
                                                                                                                                                 Sally Meadows, MAYOR 


